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Craig, Sondra

From: Dylan Overhouse Productions <doverhouse0716@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 6:42 AM
To: Reynolds, Mitch; ZZ Council Members
Subject: Kudos for ARPA Funding Support - City of La Crosse Arts Board

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hey City Council Team, I hope this message finds you in good spirits. I just wanted to give a shoutout to the Finance and 
Personnel Committee for their solid 4-2 vote in favor of the ARPA funding proposal. You've just given a big boost to the 
City of La Crosse Arts Board, and that's fantastic news for our local arts scene. This financial backing is like the spark 
that'll ignite the Arts Board's vision of making our city's art and culture even more awesome. It shows we're serious 
about supporting the arts.  
By getting behind the City of La Crosse Arts Board with this ARPA funding, we're not just helping our local artists; we're 
also making our community stronger and more vibrant. Art has a unique superpower – it brings people together, lures in 
tourists, and generally makes life here even better. With the Finance and Personnel Committee giving it the nod, I'd like 
to encourage our amazing City Council Members to follow suit and officially give the green light to this proposal. It's all 
about recognizing the major, long-term perks it's going to bring to our city. Backing this initiative is like an investment in 
La Crosse's future and cultural flair. Massive thanks to each of you for your dedication and service to our community. If 
you have any questions or need more info, don't hesitate to drop me a line.  
 
Cheers, 
 
Dylan 
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